Nadia Khan

From: Louis M. Taverna

Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 8:44 AM

To: Emily Norton

Cc: Andrea W. Kelley; Emily Norton; Jennifer Steel; Julia Malakie; Maria P. Rose; Nadia Khan; Pamela
Wright; John Daghlian; Shawna Sullivan; Jennifer Caira

Subject: RE: Ascend project drainage

Attachments: Washington St 1089.pdf

Councilor,

Page 2 of engineering division’s review memo describes a proposed rain garden as stormwater
management for this facility.

Lou

“Based upon DPW'’s request, the enhancements to the site includes a new rain garden to
collect and treat runoff from the parking lot with appropriate plantings that will improve
stormwater quality and quantity of runoff from the site. The rain garden does have an
overflow connection to the City’s drainage system via a HDPE pipe which shall be a ductile iron
pipe, additionally calculations are needed to demonstrate the treatment and capacity of the
rain garden; these may be submitted at the Building Permit phase should this Special Permit
receive approval. In concert with the proposed overflow connection, a Pre & Post Closed
Circuit Television [CCTV] inspection must be performed and witnessed by the Engineering
Division, 48 hours prior notice shall be given for each inspection. Washington Street is a
reinforced cement concrete roadway, restoration of any trench on the street shall be to the
original design of two-way reinforced cement concrete slabs, depending on the limit of the
trench work either a 1/3 or half, or entire slab maybe required; this shall be determined once
the Utility Connection Permit is submitted.”

Lou

Louis M. Taverna, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Newton DPW
1000 Commonwealth Ave
Newton, MA 02459
617-796-1020

From: Emily Norton <councilornorton@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 4:37 PM
To: Louis M. Taverna <ltaverna@newtonma.gov>



Cc: Andrea W. Kelley <akelley@newtonma.gov>; Emily Norton <enorton@newtonma.gov>; Jennifer Steel
<jsteel@newtonma.gov>; Julia Malakie <jmalakie@newtonma.gov>; Maria P. Rose <mrose@newtonma.gov>; Nadia
Khan <nkhan@newtonma.gov>; Pamela Wright <pwright@newtonma.gov>

Subject: Re: Ascend project drainage

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hi all can someone respond to this email. | know it’s being voted on tonight.

On Fri, Jan 31, 2020 at 5:08 PM Emily Norton <councilornorton@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Lou,

I'm reaching out about the Ascend project in West Newton, and what they are planning to do vis a vis stormwater. |
hope we are pushing them to treat as much stormwater as possible.

Thanks,

Emily

Emily Norton

Newton Ward 2 Councilor
www.emilynorton.org
Office (617) 795-0362

Cell (508) 397-6839
She/her/hers

Emily Norton

Newton Ward 2 Councilor
www.emilynorton.org
Office (617) 795-0362

Cell (508) 397-6839
She/her/hers




